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I am writing in strong support of LD233. I believe the Maine HRA gender definitions 
undermine the letter and intention of Title X and I do not want my state tax money 
funding males playing in female sports. I believe the strong majority of Maine voters 
do not support males in female sports and I hope this legislature recognizes that and 
acts in our interest.  My mom is a lifelong liberal, as I was until 2020 when I started 
reading more than just the headlines provided on mainstream media. My mom only 
listnes to NPR all day and does not agree with Janet Mills, that of course males are 
born with different anatomy and shouldn't compete against girls. Thank you for your 
consideration.


